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DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

DEPED S.Y. 2021-2022 

Ratio of girls to boys in primary 
education. 7,359 8,106 15,465 

Female = 48% 

Male = 52% 

Ratio of girls to boys in 
secondary education. 7,827 8,253 16,080 

Female = 49% 

Male =51% 

Availability of functional literacy 
training program for women. 

   
4 training 
programs 

Percentage of population 6-24 
years old by level currently 
attending, by age group and by 
sex 

• Not currently attending 

• Attending 

• Kinder/prep/nursery 

• Elementary 

• High school 

• Post secondary 

• College 
• Post graduate 

 
 
 
 

NDA 
 

 
 

 
NDA 

 
 
 

NDA 

 

Elementary school completion 
rate, by sex. 

NDA NDA 100%  

Classroom-to-pupil ration in 
elementary and secondary 
schools 
Teacher-to-pupil ratio in 
elementary and secondary 
schools. 

NDA NDA 

Public 
Only: 

Elem 1:32 
Sec 1:38 

 
Elem 1:28 
Sec 1:31 

 

High school completion rate, by 
sex. 

NDA NDA 99.22%  

WEDC provided with education. NDA NDA   

Partnership formed with 
community-based sports 
organizations to ensure equal 
participation of women in 
sports. 

  6 

LGU, PTA, Coaches 
and Referees 

Association, Local 
Barangay, Alumni 

Increased classroom-to-pupil 
ration 

• Primary, from 1:38.95 in 
2010 to 1:30 in 2016 

• Secondary, from 
1:56.63 in 2010 to 1:45 
in 2016 

  

2020-
2021 

Elem 1:35 
Sec 1:46 

 
2021-
2022 

Elem 1:32 
Sec 1:38 

 

Classroom-to-pupil ratio in 
elementary and secondary 
schools. 

 
 
 
 

NDA 
 

 
 

 
NDA 

 
 
 

NDA 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

DRRM     

Gender responsive disaster 
risk reduction (DRR) policies 
(including guidelines) and 
programs implemented. 

9 81 90 

 

Gender-responsive and rights-
based work and financial plan 
on disasters. 

10 52 62 
 

Number and type of measures 
adopted by camp managers to 
prevent sexual violence in 
evacuation centers and 
relocation areas 

16 30 46 

 

Functional disaster 
coordinating councils at 
regional and local level. 

6 25 31 
 

Number of women involved in 
the development of a gender-
responsive disaster 
management, including 
preparedness, mitigation, risk 
reduction and adaptation 
(local). 

30 40 70 

 

Number of women 
beneficiaries provided with 
basic services such as food, 
water, sanitary packs, 
psychosocial approach, 
livelihood and education. 

50  50 

 

Number of women 
beneficiaries (by reproductive 
health condition) in disaster-
stricken areas receiving MISP 
for sexual reproductive health 
at early stages of crisis. 

50  50 

 

Women members of various 
evacuation centers/camps 
committees organized for food 
and water distribution, 
nutrition, sanitation, and 
hygiene, shelter health, 
education, protection and 
security and safety especially 
in decision making. 

30  30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

HOUSING     

Policies and programs to 
ensure housing for women 
belonging to the marginalized 
sectors. 

11 10 21 

 

Policies and guidelines that 
ensure women’s participation 
in land use, zoning and 
community planning and 
development. 

11 10 21 

 

Capacity building and skills 
training in shelter and urban 
development for women. 

11 10 21 
 

Women participating in 
capacity building and skills 
training in shelter and urban 
development. 

11 10 21 

 

Existing policies guidelines 
reviewed to ensure gender-
sensitivity and gender-
responsiveness during 
relocation, resettlement, 
demolition and eviction. 

11 10 21 

 

Monitoring and evaluation of 
gender design features in 
housing and urban 
development and all other 
kinds of infrastructure plans 
and strategies. 

11 10 21 

 

Massive information 
dissemination campaign 
undertaken to increase the 
awareness of women on their 
property and housing rights. 

11 10 21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA 

REQUIREMENTS 

SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

 C.Y. 2022 

LOCAL CIVIL 

REGISTRAR 

    

Registered Live Births 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 
 

 
 

➢ 146 
➢ 94 
➢ 187 
➢ 116 
➢ 138 
➢ 170 
➢ 178 
➢ 188 
➢ 184 
➢ 185 
➢ 179 
➢ 142 

 
 

➢ 135 
➢ 118 
➢ 191 
➢ 132 
➢ 157 
➢ 203 
➢ 166 
➢ 186 
➢ 209 
➢ 170 
➢ 194 
➢ 172 

 
 

➢ 281 
➢ 212 
➢ 378 
➢ 248 
➢ 295 
➢ 373 
➢ 344 
➢ 374 
➢ 393 
➢ 355 
➢ 373 
➢ 314 

 

 

Registered Death 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 

 

 
 

➢ 60 
➢ 53 
➢ 44 
➢ 63 
➢ 52 
➢ 65 
➢ 51 
➢ 59 
➢ 62 
➢ 49 
➢ 60 
➢ 64 

 
 

➢ 60 
➢ 70 
➢ 83 
➢ 57 
➢ 82 
➢ 88 
➢ 82 
➢ 90 
➢ 89 
➢ 69 
➢ 78 
➢ 77 

 
 

➢ 120 
➢ 123 
➢ 127 
➢ 120 
➢ 134 
➢ 153 
➢ 133 
➢ 149 
➢ 151 
➢ 118 
➢ 138 
➢ 141 

 

Registered Marriages 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 

 
 

 

  
 

➢ 38 
➢ 87 
➢ 47 
➢ 29 
➢ 27 
➢ 37 
➢ 45 
➢ 28 
➢ 52 
➢ 19 
➢ 24 
➢ 45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

 C.Y. 2023 

LOCAL CIVIL REGISTRAR     

Registered Live Births 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 
 

 
 

➢ 197 
➢ 171 
➢ 262 
➢ 170 

 
 
➢ 194 
➢ 183 
➢ 258 
➢ 146 

 
 

➢ 391 
➢ 354 
➢ 520 
➢ 316 

 

Registered Death 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 

 

 
 

➢ 49 
➢ 46 
➢ 47 
➢ 45 

 
 

➢ 89 
➢ 65 
➢ 88 
➢ 59 

 
 

➢ 138 
➢ 111 
➢ 135 
➢ 104 

 

Registered Marriages 
 

➢ JANUARY 
➢ FEBRUARY 
➢ MARCH 
➢ APRIL 
➢ MAY 
➢ JUNE 
➢ JULY 
➢ AUGUST 
➢ SEPTEMBER 
➢ OCOTBER 
➢ NOVEMBER 
➢ DECEMBER 

   
 

➢ 41 
➢ 110 
➢ 61 
➢ 26 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

PESO     

Social protection policies, 
programs and services 
implemented for women and 
other marginalized sectors. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Indigenous and community-
based social protection 
policies and programs 
developed and/or enhanced. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 

 

Social protection policies and 
programs reviewed and 
enhanced to ensure benefit 
packages are responsive and 
the premiums are affordable. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Poverty reduction programs 
and services mainstreamed 
with social protection 
(including Occupational Safety 
and Health, Disaster Risk 
Reduction Management) at 
the local level. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 

 

Labor market programs 
sustained to create 
employment and alternative 
livelihood following decent 
work standards. 

 92 92  

Community-based social 
protection schemes and 
programs developed for 
women with disabilities. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Women with disabilities that 
availed of community-based 
social protection schemes and 
programs. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Investment-friendly policies, 
systems, programs, 
procedures and technical 
assistance for returning 
migrant workers. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available  

Livelihood and skills 
development training, 
seminars and scholarship 
grants for women migrant 
workers. 
 

47 36 83  

Skills training, counselling and 
other support services 
integrated with 
entrepreneurship and GAD. 
 

13 2 15  

Proportion of persons 15 
years old and above who are 
not working but actively 
seeking work, by sex. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available  

Proportion of children below 
15 years old who are 
employed to the total 
members of employed person, 
by sex. 

39 61 100  

Availability of in-
service/employment trainings 
with legal literacy training and  

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  



awareness-raising for women 
in the labor force, focusing on 
the their rights as employees 
over total in-service trainings 
conducted, (latest available at 
least 2 years) 

Number of enterprises that 
adopt non-discriminatory 
hiring and work practices. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of work 
establishments with support 
services, such as child-free 
facilities, to total number of 
establishments, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of work 
establishments without 
occupational segregation, to 
total number of work 
establishments, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Total number of commercial 
establishments, in 
establishment equivalent Unit, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

POLICE DATA     

Enhanced services, 
procedures and protocols in 
providing women victims of 
gender-related offenses. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Number of women involved in 
planning and management of 
relief operations. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Policies issued on participation 
of women in planning and 
management of relief. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Relief programs that comply 
with international standards 
such as MISP (Minimum Initial 
Service Package) and other 
humanitarian service package 
for disaster and armed conflict 
situation. 

  0  

Documented cases of 
pregnant women, lactating 
mothers, women and mother 
with dependent children, who 
are arrested, detained and 
interned for reasons related to 
armed conflict. 

  0  

Reports/documented cases of 
women and girls forcibly 
recruited for armed conflict. 

  0  

Cases of women especially 
indigenous and Moro women 
forced to abandon their lands, 
territories and means of 
subsistence or relocate them in 
special centers for military 
purposes. 

0 0 0  

Functional VAW desks.   1  
Incidence and number of 
violence against women and 
children, by type. 

    

Presence of women’s desk in 
police stations.   1  
Presence of separate rooms 
for interrogation of women 
victims in police stations. 
 

  1  

Presence of separate 
detention centers for women. 
 
 

  1  

Availability and frequency of 
trainings conducted on the 
rights of women to be free in 
all forms of violence whether 
physical, sexual, emotional, 
mental or economic abuse, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

  4  

Establishment and 
maintenance of a 
comprehensive data and 
information system on 

  1  



trafficking, exploitation, and 
prostitution. 

Presence of statistical data 
generated on the incidence of 
all kinds of VAW and VAW 
victims to the total VAW-
related data required, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  1  

Availability of local facilities 
offices providing support 
services such as counselling, 
temporary shelter and child 
care for VAW victims, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  1  

Number of reported VAWC 
cases, (latest available at least 
2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Number of VAWC cases 
served, 2 reference years. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Number of cases filed against 
traffickers and exploiters of 
prostituted women, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Number of convictions against 
traffickers and exploiters of 
prostituted women, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  0  

Number of political 
detainees/executions/other 
human rights violations, by sex 
and age group, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 
 
 

  0  

Number of women victims of 
VAW, exploitation and 
trafficking provided with 
rehabilitation, social integration 
and economic empowerment 
program and other support 
services, to total number of 
reported victims, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 
 
 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available  

Number of police 
outposts/1000 population   7.128  
Percentage of Barangays with 
operational Council for the 
Protection of Children to total 
number of Barangays, 2 years 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

Provision of minimum initial 
service including breastfeeding 
facilities, adequate water and 
sanitation facilities, services 
addressing needs of 
adolescents and family 
planning. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available  

Measure for the protection of 
civilian in conflict prevention 
management. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available  

 

 

 



DATA REQUIREMENT FOR THE LGU GAD DATABASE 

DATA REQUIREMENTS SEX DISAGGREGATED 

    FEMALE   MALE TOTAL  PROPORTION 

 DSWD     

Gender responsive, rights 
based and culture-sensitive 
services and interventions 
implemented for WEDC and 
their families. 

  848  

Policy and/or guidelines 
formulated to implement 
gender-responsive detention 
and prison facilities. 

  0  

WEDC provided with temporary 
and protective custody. 

  8  

WEDC provided with medical 
and dental services. 

  2  

WEDC provided with 
psychological and psychiatric 
evaluation. 

  15  

WEDC provided with 
counselling and Critical Incident 
Stress Debriefing (CISD). 

  141  

WEDC provided with legal 
services. 

  0  

WEDC provided with productive 
skills, capacity building and/or 
livelihood assistance. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

WEDC provided with education. Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

WEDC provided with financial 
assistance. 

  400  

WEDC provided with 
transportation assistance. 

  25  

WEDC provided with 
employment through job 
placement. 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 
 

Policies, plans and programs 
implemented to eliminate all 
forms of discrimination against 
girl children. 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 
 

Conduct of community 
consultations on the effect of 
child marriages on health, 
education, and over-all situation 
of the girl-child. 
 

  0  

Functional Local Councils for 
the Protection of Children. 
 

  1  

Existing indigenous mechanism 
for the protection of children 
adopted by LCPCs. 

  0  

Gender-responsive, rights-
based, and culture sensitive 
policies, programs and services 
implemented for senior citizens. 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 

Data not 

available 
 

Number of senior citizens 
provided with continuous 
support services. 

894 804 1,698  

Number and types of support 
services provided to senior 
citizens.   

1 Centenarrian 
1,204 Social 
Pensioners 

13,837 LGU 
Beneficiaries 

(P300/quarter) 

 



OSCAs with programs and 
services addressing gender-
based violence, abuse and/or 
neglect of women senior 
citizens. 

  1  

Supportive community resource 
developed and utilized to 
provide in-home services, 
respite care, and stress 
reduction with high-risk families. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Subsidy and support programs 
provided to family and 
caregivers to promote quality 
homecare for senior citizens. 

  0  

Capability-building programs 
developed for healthcare and 
social work for professionals on 
the prevention, detection, and 
management of psycho-social 
problems and other geriatric 
concerns of women senior 
citizens, specifically on the 
handling of older person abuse. 

0 6 6  

Number of women and men 
healthcare and social work 
professionals trained on the 
prevention, detection, and 
management of psycho-social 
problems and other geriatric 
concerns of women senior 
citizens, specifically on handling 
of older person abuse. 
 

0 6 6  

Policies, rules and regulations 
for the implementation of the 
incremental increase on 
recruitment and training of 
women issued: 

• Within 6 months from 
issuance of IRR 

• After 6 months from 
issuance of IRR 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Enhanced services, procedure 
and protocols in providing 
women victims of gender-
related offenses. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of women involved in 
planning and management of 
relief operations.  

0 15 15  

Policies issued on participation 
of women in planning and 
management of relief 
operations. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Relief Programs that comply 
with international standards 
such as MISP (Minimum Initial 
Service Package) and other 
humanitarian service package 
for disaster and armed conflict 
situations. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Documented cases of pregnant 
women, lactating mothers, 
women and mothers with 
dependent children, who are 
arrested, detained and interned 
for reasons related to armed 
conflict. 

  0  



Reports on psycho-social 
interventions provided to 
combatants and non-
combatants especially children 
who suffered from armed 
conflict. 

  0  

Reports/documented cases of 
women and girls forcibly 
recruited for armed conflict. 

  0  

Cases of women especially 
indigenous and Moro women 
forced to abandon their lands, 
territories and means of 
subsistence or relocate them in 
special centers for military 
purposes. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Functional VAW desks.   16  
Conduct of VAW desk 
monitoring and evaluation. 
 
 

  16  

Incidence and number of 
violence against women and 
children, by type. 
 
 

  29  

Presence and types of services 
to prevent domestic violence. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Presence and types of services 
and mechanism to prevent 
human trafficking. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Presence of 
rehabilitation/development/crisis 
centers for women (includes 
availability of counselling 
program, treatment for physical 
injuries, temporary shelter, legal 
services, productivity /livelihood 
program and job referral 
system). 

  1  

Presence of a VAW referral 
system. 

  16  

Availability and frequency of 
trainings conducted on the 
rights of women to be free from 
all forms of violence whether 
physical, sexual, emotional, 
mental or economic abuse, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Availability of local facilities or 
officers providing support 
services such as counselling, 
temporary shelter and childcare 
for VAW victims, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Presence of NGO-run shelters 
and drop-in centers for the 
rehabilitation of prostituted and 
exploited women and girls, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

  0  

Percentage of women who are 
aware of VAW (all forms, 
including domestic violence, 
marital rape and incest) to total 

  80%  



women (interviewed), (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Presence and implementation 
of programs reintegrating 
prostituted women into society. 

  0  

Number of VAW victims 
provided with legal aid to total 
number of VAW victims, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of reported VAWC 
cases, (latest available at least 
2 years) 

  29  

Number of reported VAWC 
cases served, 2 reference 
years. 

  8  

Number of cases filed against 
traffickers and exploiters of 
prostituted women, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  0  

Number of convictions against 
traffickers and exploiters of 
prostituted women, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  0  

Number of political 
detainees/executions/other 
human rights violations, by sex 
and age group, (latest available 
at least 2 years). 

  0  

Number of women victims of 
VAW, exploitation and 
trafficking provided with 
rehabilitation, social integration 
and economic empowerment 
program and other support 
services, to total number of 
reported victims, (latest 
available at least 2 years). 

  0  

Standards and gender-fair 
modules developed (on 
marriage, family relations, 
parent effectiveness, shared 
parenting and household 
responsibilities and non-sexist 
child rearing adopted). 

  0  

Standards and gender fair 
modules on marriage, family 
relations, parent effectiveness, 
shared parenting and 
household responsibilities and 
non-sexist child rearing 
adopted. 

  0  

Conduct of gender-sensitive 
pre-marriage counselling 
program to promote family 
planning, responsible 
parenthood, equal relations and 
shared responsibility between 
spouses in parenting and 
household management. 

  452  

Provision of trainings and 
seminars to barangays on the 
education and popularization of 
the MCW and the Family Code, 
especially on the obligation and 
responsibilities of spouses to 
eliminate gender bias. 

  0  



Number and type of measures 
adopted by camp managers to 
prevent sexual violence in 
evacuation centers and 
relocation sites. 

  0  

Functional disaster coordination 
councils at the regional and 
local level. 

  1  

Number of women involved in 
the development of a gender-
responsive disaster 
management, including 
preparedness, mitigation, risk 
reduction and adaptation 
(local). 

0 6 6  

Number of women beneficiaries 
provided with basic services 
such as food, water and 
sanitary packs, psycho-social 
support, livelihood and 
education. 

  272  

Number of women beneficiaries 
(by reproductive health 
condition) in disaster stricken 
areas receiving MISP for sexual 
reproductive health at early 
stages of crisis. 

  0  

Women members of various 
evacuation centers/camps 
committees organized for food 
and water distribution, nutrition, 
sanitation and hygiene, shelter, 
health, education, protection, 
and security and safety 
especially in decision-making. 

  44  

Social protection policies, 
programs and services 
implemented for women and 
other marginalized sectors. 

  0  

Indigenous and community-
based social protection and 
policies and programs 
developed and/or enhanced. 

  0  

Social protection policies and 
programs reviewed and 
enhanced to ensure benefit 
packages are responsive and 
the premiums are affordable. 

  0  

Poverty reduction programs and 
services mainstreamed with 
social protection (including 
Occupational Safety and 
Health, Disaster Risk Reduction 
Management) at the local level. 

  0  

Labor market programs 
sustained to create employment 
and alternative livelihood 
following decent work 
standards. 

  0  

Health insurance programs for 
senior citizens and indigents 
developed. 

  0  

Senior citizens and indigents 
who have availed of insurance 
programs (total senior citizens 
and registered). 

  0  



Community-based social 
protection schemes and 
programs developed for women 
with disabilities. 

  0  

Women with disabilities that 
availed of community-based 
social protection schemes and 
programs. 

  0  

Proportion of population with 
incomes below poverty line. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Proportion of households 
whose members eat less than 3 
full meals a day, 2 reference 
years. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Livelihood and skills 
development training, seminars, 
and scholarship grants for 
women migrant workers. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Skills training, counselling and 
other support services 
integrated with 
entrepreneurship and GAD. 
 

  0  

Number of livelihood training 
programs for women. 

  0  

Presence of Day Care Center 
Percentage of Barangays with 
Day Care Centers + 

  99%  

Number/percentage of LGU 
constituents with access to 
livelihood training programs of 
the LGU, by sex. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Proportion of children below 15 
years old who are employed to 
the total members of employed 
persons, by sex. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Availability of in-
service/employment trainings 
with legal literacy training and 
awareness-raising for women in 
the labor force, on their rights 
as employees, over total in-
service trainings conducted, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of trainings on 
marketing, export development 
and join venture promotion to 
female entrepreneurs and 
relevant association, over total 
number of trainings conducted , 
(latest available at least 2 
years) 
 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Credit programs accessible to 
women. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of women who own 
business enterprises. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Increased number of women in 
viable micro-enterprises, (latest 
available at least 2 years) 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Average monthly income of 
women in micro-enterprises, 
(latest available at least 2 
years). 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Decrease in percentage of loss 
of lives (by sex) over total 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 



affected population (by sex) due 
to flooding events (annual). 

Number of trainings conducted 
in places where women gather 
(e.g. markets) over total number 
of trainings conducted, 2 years 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Accessibility of LGU-sponsored 
or conducted training programs 
for women constituents in the 
past 3 years. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Number of functional networks 
of women entrepreneurs, 2 
years. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

Measure for the protection of 
civilian in conflict prevention 
management. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

Provision of minimum initial 
service including breastfeeding 
facilities, adequate water and 
sanitation facilities, services 
addressing needs of 
adolescents and family 
planning. 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

Data not 
available 

 

More households and 
communities in CAAs are 
benefited by conditional cash 
transfers, Community-Driven 
Development (CDD) projects 
and community livelihood. 

Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
Data not 

available 
 

 


